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Our Ref:  4446/14 
 
17 July 2014 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 9 July 2014. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
How much has the office of Police and Crime Commissioner spent on: 
a.      Social media; 
b.      Consultancy; 
c.      Company cars; 
in each financial year since being elected Police and Crime Commissioner? 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
a. Nothing is spent on Social Media 
b. Relating to consultancy relating to 2013/14.  A total of £7,428.85 paid for consultancy 

related work (e.g surveys, scoping and specific projects 
c. Nothing is spent on company cars 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner.  Should you have any further enquiries 
concerning this matter, please write or contact the Freedom of Information Officer on 
telephone number 101 Ext 801 2008 or e-mail nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Pearson 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 


